Dr. Benjamin E. McBrayer

Indian Health Area Office

301 Post Office & Court House Bldg.
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma

Dear Dr. McBrayer:

It was very kind of you to extend an invitation to visit your office
when in Oklahoma City and go over your program, objwttm.
;ndphmtoimpmwthnwﬂuumdthtm ‘
My trips to Oklahoma have of necessity been sharply curtailed
because of the prolonged session of Congress, which promiges
to continue well into the year.

1 shall certainly remember your invitation, however, and I am
sure I would benefit greatly from a visit with you. ;

With best regards and good wishes, I am
Sincerely yours,
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Honorable A.S. (Mike) Monroney
United States Senate
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Senator Monroney:

I have noted on numerous occasions your interest in the Indian
Health program in Oklahoma and would like to have the opportunity
to discuss it with you sometime. Allow me to extend you an in-
vitation to visit my office anytime you are in Oklahoma City and
have some time to go over our program, our objectives, and plans.
If you are able to give me advance notice I will make every effort
to be in the office or designate someone to meet with you if I

am unavoidably absent.

There are many interesting challenges in this program if we are

to achieve our objectives and to carry on the program of improving
the health status of the Indians. Many problems arise in day to

day operations which must be answered now and in the future if we
are to carry out our responsibilities. I believe we can give you
information regarding the program in the Oklahoma City Area that
will be both interesting and useful to you in consideration of our
needs and those of your constituents, many of whom are beneficiaries
of our program.

I sincerely hope that you will be able to accept my invitation in the
future.

Sincerely yours,

Benjamin E. McBrayer, M.D.
Indian Health Area Director
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future. ; \

Sincerely yours,

(Sgd.) Benjamin E. McBrayer, M.D.

Benjamin E. McBrayer, M.D.
Indian Health Area Director



